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Process to Become a Seating Authorizer

Effective immediately, the process to become an AADL Seating Authorizer has been updated:

To become an AADL Seating Authorizer, complete the application form. The form will require the
following information:

 Date the online AADL Seating Module was completed.

 Request for E-business access.

 Information regarding clinical experience with seating. This will include information about current
employment and previous clinical experience.

 Information about continuing education for seating.

 Information about technical education for seating components.

 Case study of an actual seating client.

AADL will review submitted applications and assign product ranges for seating benefits to approved
authorizers.

Please see the application form and the updated Program Manual for more information.

AADL will host Q&A sessions regarding the process to become a Seating Authorizer on the following
dates:

 Thursday June 12, 2014 - 11 am to 12 pm
 Thursday June 26, 2014 - 2 pm to 3 pm

Enrollment is restricted to 40 participants, on a first-come, first-served basis. If you wish to attend,
please contact Ms. Andrea Waywanko at andrea.waywanko@gov.ab.ca with your authorizer or
specialty supplier number. You will then be sent the teleconference ID# and password.

http://www.health.alberta.ca/documents/AADL-Seating-Product-Range-Application.pdf
http://www.health.alberta.ca/services/AADL-authorizer-resources.html
http://www.health.alberta.ca/documents/AADL-Manual-X-Seating.pdf
mailto:andrea.waywanko@gov.ab.ca

